
Arden Street, Coventry, CV5 6FD



*** AVAILABLE 1ST SEPTEMBER ***
Welcome to Arden Street, Coventry - a
charming terraced house that could be
your next dream home! This property
boasts a spacious 1,055 sq ft of living
space, including two reception rooms,
perfect for entertaining guests or
simply relaxing with your family. With
three cosy bedrooms, there's plenty of
space for everyone to have their own
retreat. The house features two
bathrooms, ensuring convenience for all
residents. Located in the heart of
Coventry, this property offers the
perfect blend of urban living and
suburban tranquillity. Whether you're
looking to enjoy a peaceful evening in
the comfort of your home or explore
the vibrant city life, this house provides
the ideal setting for both. Don't miss
out on the opportunity to make this
house your own - schedule a viewing
today and envision the endless
possibilities that this property has to
offer! On Street Parking. EPC Rating D.
Council Tax Band B

Property 
Description





Key Features

• AVAILABLE 1ST SEPTEMBER

• Three Storey Terraced House

• Three Double Bedrooms

• Highly Sought After Area

• Modern Kitchen

• Downstairs Bathroom

• On Street Parking

• EPC Rating D

• Council Tax Band B

PCM
£1,400 PCM

EPC Rating - D

Tenure - 

Council Tax Band - B

Local Authority - 
Coventry City CouncilWe routinely refer clients to both our recommended Legal Firm and a panel of Financial Services Providers. It is

your decision whether you choose to deal with these companies. In making that decision, you should know that we
receive a referral fee


